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PCMH & Adirondack Medical Home Programs

August 13, 2015

Changes Effective April 1, 2015 



• Payment for Medical Home program (PCMH and Adirondack Medical Home) has 
been removed from the premium effective April 1, 2015 per CMS.

• Plans will be paid 2 times per year; based on medical home expenses reported in the 
2Q and Annual MMCORs/HIV SNPORs.

• The first payment will be based on the 2Q 2015 MMCOR/HIV SNPOR and will 
include a reconciliation to determine if the plan has been overpaid or underpaid 
through March 31, 2015.  The reconciliation will be netted from the first payment.  If 
plan owes State money the State will use this balance and net it against future 
medical home expenses. 

• The “reconciliation” for all plans will be based on payments to plans included in the 
rates through March 31, 2015 and medical home expenses incurred through June 
30, 2015 (reported in the 2Q 2015 MMCOR/HIV SNPOR.)
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Questions

Bureau of Managed Care Fiscal Oversight

Phone:  518-474-5050

BMCFO e-mail:

bmcfhelp@health.ny.gov

Rachel Barbash

Rachel.Barbash@health.ny.gov


